
 

 

 

 
 

 

The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) presents its compliments to the 

Ministries of Foreign Affairs of the Contracting Parties to the Convention on Nuclear Safety and has 

the honour to submit the provisional agenda and the timetable of plenary sessions and presentation of 

national reports for the Fifth Review Meeting of the Contracting Parties to the Convention on 

Nuclear Safety to be convened at the IAEA Headquarters in Vienna, Austria, from 4 to 14 April 

2011. 

The Secretariat of the IAEA wishes to remind Ministries of Foreign Affairs that pursuant to Rule 8 of 

the Rules of Procedure and Financial Rules, the Credentials of delegates and the names of alternates, 

advisers and experts are to be submitted to the Secretary of the Meeting, Mr D. Flory, if possible one 

week before the opening of the Review Meeting. In addition, it should be noted that the Credentials 

must be issued by the Ministry for Foreign Affairs. 

General information on registration and logistics will be made available in due course at the IAEA 

website: www.iaea.org under “IAEA Meetings’’. 

The Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency avails itself of this opportunity of assuring 

the Ministries of Foreign Affairs of the Contracting Parties to the Convention on Nuclear Safety of its 

highest consideration. 

 

2011-01-27 

Enclosures: Provisional agenda 

  Timetable of plenary sessions and presentation of national reports 

 

 

Atoms for Peace 

 

 

 

 

Vienna International Centre, PO Box 100, 1400 Vienna, Austria 

Phone: (+43 1) 2600 • Fax: (+43 1) 26007 

Email: Official.Mail@iaea.org • Internet: http://www.iaea.org 

In reply please refer to: J5-CO-100.5 
Dial directly to extension: (+431) 2600-21446  
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